
 

 

Page 1 
 

 

North Sound BH-ASO  
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Phone: (360) 416-7013 Fax: (360) 899-4754 
www.nsbhaso.org   

 

North Sound BH-ASO Memorandum 2023-01 

 

DATE:  2/6/2023 

TO:   North Sound BH-ASO Provider Network 

FROM:  Margaret Rojas, Assistant Director 

RE:   Changes to Co-Responder Reporting 

 
To all Co-Responder Providers: 
 
This numbered memorandum is to inform you of important changes to the 
Co-responder reporting form.  
 
Updates include:  
 

• Minor language changes 
• Dropdown selections  
• Expanded typing area in narrative and notes sections 

 
Please review the document carefully and do not hesitate to contact me with 
any questions. 
 
The revised Co-Responder form can be found at our website here. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Margaret Rojas 
Assistant Director      
 
 
 
Cc: 
 
 

http://www.nsbhaso.org/
https://nsbhaso.org/for-providers/forms/Co-Responder_Quarterly_Report_fillableform_2.pdf

